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November 19, 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Sisters and Brothers, 

 
NABET is compiling a directory of interested members who are licensed drone pilots and would like to fly 
professionally.     
 
The following information would be posted on the CWA-NABET website:  
 
-Name 
-Home City, State 
-Contact Information  
-Expiration Date FAA Part 107 license 
 
If interested in being added to the list on the CWA-NABET website, please email your information: 
 
Jodi Fabrizio-Clontz jfabrizi@cwa-union.org 
 
and CC to  Tom Cooke tcooke@nabetlocal11.org 
 
The CWA is also offering a comprehensive program to train and license members who are not yet licensed. 
 
 
Sincerely yours, 

 
Louis M. Marinaro 
NABET-CWA Vice President 
NABET-CWA Local 11 President 
  
cr/opeiu153:afl-cio  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


